
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kashmir University Entrance Test-2020 

 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the Kashmir University has postponed the Entrance Test of 

the below mentioned subjects and will now be held as per date and time mentioned against each:- 
 

a) M Sc Environmental Science earlier scheduled for September 20, 2020 at 02:00 PM has been 

postponed and will now be held on September 28, 2020 at 11:00 AM; 
 

b) BA-LLB (5-Years) earlier scheduled for September 25, at 02:00 PM has been postponed and 

will now be held on September 28, 2020 at 02:00 PM; 
 

The candidates need not to download afresh Admit Card, however, the Admit Card already downloaded shall 

remain valid and the Entrance Test venue shall remain unchanged. For further query candidates feel free to 

contact on 0194-2272063.  

   Sd/- 

                Director 

        (Directorate of Admissions & 
 Competitive Examinations)                                        

No F (KUET-2020) DACE/KU/20                                         
Dated: 17-09-2020 
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